
WHO SHOULD COME?
Our bishop has extended the dispensation from Sunday Mass indefinitely.  It is not a sin to remain away for responsible reasons 
and our livestream will continue for every Mass.
• Anyone with a cough or fever, or who is feeling sick, should not come to church for Mass or even for a visit.
• Those more advanced in years and anyone who has an underlying health condition that increases vulnerability, 
 please stay home and continue to livestream Mass.
• Parents and grandparents, too, will need to consider carefully when to return to church for Mass as some children   
 might not yet be able to obey necessary changes including proper 6’ distancing for everyone not living under the 
 same roof.

WHERE DO I GO?
If attending Mass in-person either in church or in the gym, park off of Olimphia in the lot adjacent to the ballfields. If preferring 
to remain in your car or stay outside and live-stream Mass, park in the lot closest to Dorr Street (on the opposite side of the 
building). 
• After parking, make your way to the “check in station” near the narthex doors for directions to your seat in Church.
• Once church capacity is reached, the narthex, St. Francis room and O’Grady Community Center will be used for 
 additional seating.
• For those preferring to remain in your vehicle or choose to live-streaming Mass outside, park in the lot on the Dorr  
 Street side of the campus. Holy communion will be distributed at two of the entrances.
 
 Directions for Livestream:
 Livestream network: LF LIVESTREAM
 Password: littleflower
 Once connected, go to www.littleflowertoledo.org
 Click on “connect now”

WHAT ELSE WILL LOOK DIFFERENT?
Your safety is our supreme concern. Because of our commitment to thorough church sanitation (including hallways and 
bathrooms), there are other new routines for us all to learn and practice. 
• Everyone will be asked to sanitize hands before entering the church. Additional sanitizing before 
 Holy Communion is optional.
• Face coverings are required.
• Markings on the floor will indicate directions and proper distancing.
• Hymnals will not be available and congregational singing will be limited.
• The Sign of Peace and the holding of hands during the Our Father has been suspended.
• There will be no distribution of the Precious Blood.
• The bishop strongly encourages reception of Holy Communion on the hand and the Eucharist cannot be received   
 wearing gloves.
• No collection will be taken up during Mass. Collection boxes will be available near the exits for your contributions. 
 We deeply appreciate your continued financial support during this time.
• Please refrain from using the bathroom unless it is an emergency. 
• The drinking fountain will not be available for use.


